
 

September Placement Information: Parents as Partners 

We are beginning the process of forming the classes for September.  We consider many 
variables when creating classes for the following school year. Some of the key considerations 
include ministry designations, leadership skills, academic achievement, social and emotional 
needs and a balance of boys and girls.  We also look at social groupings, class dynamics, 
combined class variations and curricular demands.  This process starts in June of each year 
and culminates in the first week of September.  The classroom teachers, in consultation with 
the learning support teachers, counselor, ELL teachers, head teacher, and principal put the 
classes together.   

If parents have any considerations they would like us to be aware of we welcome your input.  
Please complete the form below and return it to the school office as soon as possible.  We 
make placements based on learning needs, so requests for specific teachers cannot be 
honored, however, if you tell us what kind of teacher your child learns best with we will try 
our best to accommodate that. 

The whole process takes an enormous amount of time and energy. We will always do our 
best to take into consideration the information parents share with us but given all the 
variables noted above it is not always possible to accommodate all requests. Once classes are 
set in September, they cannot be changed. 

Please submit this form to the office no later than Friday May 31, 2019 at 3:00 pm. 

Mr. Al Post, 

Principal 
 
 
Child’s Name: _________________________________________________   Current grade _____ 

 
 

 Strengths Challenges 

Academic Learning   

Social & Emotional 
Development 

  

Physical Development   

 
 
Who are some of your child’s friends? ____________________________________________ 
 
 

  
 
______________________  ______________________ ______________________ 

Signature of Parent      Print Surname    Date 


